A TONGASS NATIONAL FOREST:
SUSTAINABLE TRAILS
et STRATEGY

A representative from the statewide
nonprofit Alaska Trails will be in
Wrangell from May 11th-15th.

Please join us at our upcoming community
meeting to provide trails feedback:

City of Wrangell Thursday, May 12th
Assembly Chambers 4-6pm

You can also scan this
QR code =»
in the camera app on
your smartphone to
access our trails
feedback survey and
provide feedback.

Alternatively you can provide feedback on the Wrangell
Ranger District trail system via email:
haley.johnston@alaska-trails.org or contact us by
phone at: (907) 444-5766



